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Scott is a proud Benefactor Member of the NRA. He retired from the NYS Bridge Authority in 
2020 after 32 years, 17 of which were managing three different toll bridges and formulating 
and implementing multi-million-dollar budgets. Now living in St. Augustine, FL, Scott is a 
30-year volunteer of the Friends of NRA program of which six were as the treasurer of his 
local committee, Mid-Hudson FNRA and a 21-year NRA Annual Meeting and Great 
American Outdoor Show volunteer.  He is an NRA Certified rifle and Pistol Instructor and is 
a 38-year Master Instructor with the NYS Sportsmen’s Education Program. Scott is a past 
1st VP of the NYS Conservation Council, past President and a 40-year member of the Board 
of Directors of the Federation of Dutchess County (NY) Fish & Game Clubs, Inc., along with 
serving as Chairman of the Conservation Education Committee and a past Board member 
of the Conservation Awareness Foundation. Scott served for 10 years on the National 
Board of Directors and the Executive Committee of the Coastal Conservation Association 
and as the Chairman and Board member of the New York State Chapter. He is currently the 
Treasurer for the Veterans Sportsmens Association.   

 


